
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be focusing on poetry and performance poems in particular. 

We will be looking at Lochinvar, a ballad from 1803 and then planning and writing 

our own poems. 
 

In Numeracy, our focus will be subtraction. We will be learning to subtract using a 

process named decomposition, completing mental subtractions and looking at 

subtraction word problems- using ‘RUCSAC’ to help us solve these. 
 

In Science, we will be looking at food chains in different habitats and exploring 

how each organism plays a vital role in the food chain. We will also research the 
impact humans have on food chains and the environment.   

 

Our IPC we will be identifying the main differences between villages, towns and 

cities. We will also learn how to locate and plot symbols on a map using 4 and 6 
figure grid references. Following this, we will compare Doha and Al Khor by looking 

at the different amenities they provide. Finally, we will research famous Qatari 

people and look at how they have influenced the development of the country.    
 

In ICT, we will be continuing with creating our quizzes and using hyperlinks to 

present them to a partner. 
 

In PSHE, we will be learning about inclusion and acceptance through a role play 

and discussion activity. 

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 

Year group.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (15 – 19 October 2017) 



Yours faithfully 

 
Year 6 Team 

 


